
 

The VA WILL NOT call you to ask for your bank account number information!!! 

 

The VA will request this information via MAIL / LETTER.   

 

If ANYONE calls you and says they are from the VA (even if they mention a familiar 
name) DO NOT release your personal information to them!   

 

Contact our office IMMEDIATELY if this happens to you!  

KEVIN MARSHALL:  903-237-2674 

   ANGELA STAGG:  903-237-2675 

 

 


